
 
                                      The 2020 Area Service Workshop 
The 2020 Area Service Workshop committee met on January 
25th for the first time. We discussed our role as the host district 
as well as the AFG Area 9- Florida North Guidelines for the 
Area Service Workshops. 
At this time as a committee we are looking in to 
possible locations, our goal is to find a location that can provide 
a large group assembly area as well as break out rooms, for the 
actual work shops.  
As of now we are look at dates in the fall of 2020.  
We are considering the Starting time as well as the ending time.  
We have decided Unanimously on the theme of "When I Got 
Busy I got Better". 
We plan to correspond VIA E-mail and Meet again on March 
21st.  
I have BCC the Area workshop committee.   
 
Thank You,  
Olivia  
District 12  
 
 


